

## Registrar's Office

Queen's University Belfast Belfast BT7 1NN Northern Ireland Tel +44 (0) 28 9097 2500 www.qub.ac.uk

Our ref: FOI/19/428

02 January 2020

Mr Max Copeman

Email: <request-630985-08911377@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Copeman

Thank you for your access to information request which Queen's University Belfast received on 30 December 2019. Your request has been forwarded to the relevant department and I will respond to your request as soon as possible and within the statutory timeframe. If you have any queries in relation to your request please contact info.compliance@qub.ac.uk quoting the reference above.

Please note that Queen's University Belfast will use the personal data you have provided to facilitate the processing of your request and fulfil our legal obligations in relation to the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Yours sincerely

Shauneen Killyleagh Information Compliance Unit